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NO to the AES Rancho Viejo BESS and solar facility

From Deborah Suyehara <debsuye@icloud.com>
Date Tue 6/17/2025 5:49 PM

To  Dominic J. Sisneros <djsisneros@santafecountynm.gov>

WARNING:

EXTERNAL EMAIL: Do not click any links or open any attachments unless you trust the sender and know
the content is safe.

We live in El Dorado where the dry desert winds blow up to 100 mph at times. Any mishap at this
proposed for-profit AES facility will put neighboring communities at risk. Do not approve a facility that is
not sufficiently prepared to handle extreme weather events just to make a profit. This project is not the
answer to Santa Fe's energy needs. The location for this potentially dangerous for profit project has not
sufficiently vetted this proposed location that is near to too many residential communities. Please join
the 80% of these communities who say NO to this poorly- designed project.
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